
Dear Colleague:
The Department of Health is pleased to announce the completion of an
extensive rewrite of Chapter 64D-3, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.), which
governs disease reporting. These changes affect you. Report notifiable
diseases or conditions to your local county health department.

To find the updated guidelines for reporting and other important dis-
ease reporting documents, log onto:
http://www.doh.state.fl.us/disease_ctrl/epi/topics/surv.htm or contact
your local county health department.

The update to Chapter 64D-3, F.A.C., became effective November 20,
2006. We look forward to your partnership in protecting the health 
of Floridians.

Know the Law!
How will you comply with the changes to disease
and condition reporting in Florida?
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